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Final Call for WHA Quality and Patient Safety Awards Applications
Don’t miss out! Apply by this Friday, Dec. 20

The WHA Quality and Patient Safety Awards program recognizes hospitals that advance and
improve patient outcomes in Wisconsin. All WHA member hospitals are eligible to apply and
will have the opportunity to be featured at the WHA Health Care Quality Showcase in the
Capitol Rotunda in conjunction with WHA 's Advocacy Day on April 9, 2025.
 
Find additional information on award eligibility, criteria, application and more at WHA Quality
and Patient Safety Awards. The application deadline is Dec. 20, 2024, at 5 p.m. Award

winners will be announced in early 2025.
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